
 

 

 

To Mr Nick Burls                                                                                                                                  1/5/2023 

 

Subject 

Cultural Assessment of Mooring Site near Echuca East Boat Ramp 

Hi Nick 

Firstly Apologies for the delay in ge�ng to your Inspec�on Request 

I visited this loca�on on the 1st of April 2023 , at the Loca�on I met the Owner of the Mooring Site Mr 
Nick Burls, who has been requested by the Campaspe Shire Council to arrange a Cultural Heritage 
Assessment. During my Inspec�on of the site I did no�ce some Minor erosion concerns but was not 
able to find any Evidence of Indigenous Ac�vi�es or Ar�facts Evidence that would lead to any further 
Inves�ga�ons of this Site. 

Please advise further if required 

 

Cheers for now 

Leon Atkinson 

CEO 

Cummeragunja Local Aboriginal Land Council 

 

 

  


